Messrs. Bremer Vulkan's Nos. 748/9/50

It 1s submitted Mr. Johnson be informed that
the strengthening to the quadrant arranged by him in the
case of Ho. 748 has been duly noted.

It is suggested thet in the case of Nos. 749/50
if practicable it would be well if the doubling plates were
extended farther along the arms and tapeered off.

It is noted that the Designers and makers are
proposing to carry out comparative tests on this type of
quadrant and the normal cast steel gqmadrant and the results

of these tests will be awaited with inter‘est.
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